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PRESS RELEASE 
Case #15-504526 
 
Plaid Pantry Robbed at Gunpoint 

March 21, 2015, The Washington County Sheriff’s Office is seeking the public’s help to 
identify a man who robbed a Plaid Pantry at gunpoint on Friday.  

On Friday March 20 at 1:29 a.m., a Plaid Pantry employee 
called 911 to report he was robbed at gunpoint.  Multiple 
deputies and a K9 were dispatched to the Plaid Pantry 
located at 14114 SW Butner Road.  A search of the area by 
deputies, assisted by a Sheriff’s K9 was not successful in 
finding a suspect. 

The investigating deputy interviewed the store clerk and 
learned the suspect is a white male, between the age of 25-
30, approximately 6 feet tall and 180 pounds.  The suspect 
was wearing dark clothing and a ski mask.  During the 
robbery the suspect brandished a gun and demanded 
money from the store clerk.  The clerk complied with the 
suspects demands.  The suspect then ran south from the 
Plaid Pantry with an undisclosed amount of money. 

Sheriff’s Deputies are seeking the public’s help regarding 
this case.  Pictures of the suspect are included and if 
anyone has any information, please call Washington County 
Sheriff’s Office dispatch at (503) 629-0111. 

 


